
Minnesota Nut Run:
A few weeks ago we were talking and decided that the winter is just too long so we wanted to go on

bike run. We talked to a few of our friends to see how many we could get to go. It ended up being 7 people on
5 bikes for the First Annual Nut Run. We started in St. Martin at noon on Saturday January 15th. The temper-
ature outside was 32 degrees. We went to Albany, Richmond, Roscoe, Lake Henry, Spring Hill and back to St.
Martin. As you can see, we ran into some snowmobilers in Lake Henry and they would have much rather been
riding Harley than Polaris. By the time we
made it back to St. Martin news of the Nut
Run was all over town and everyone was
asking about it. We expect the 2nd Annual
Nut Run to draw many more riders. 

When we got back, Chris
Bushman did the First Annual January
Chap Run. Next year, who knows who
will do the chap run. 

Chris, Tracy, Pam, Rick, Wayne,
Dan and Dean....
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